
We have a lot of football fans in our
school and with the Euros coming up,
many of you will be collecting football
stickers. These can often cause an issue in
school - when they get lost or swapped
by mistake - so we’re having a dedicated
lunchtime club for cards - to swap and 
compare. Mrs Livesey will run this on                  
Thursday lunchtimes from next week. 
Please only bring stickers in on
THURSDAYS for the club and not at any
other times. Thank you!

I’m delighted to tell you that our FONS
team are helping to replenish our Little
Wandle Scheme books. We have been using
Little Wandle for nearly three years and the
books take a daily bashing - so it’s time to
update and renew some of the scheme.
We’ve also had some VERY kind donations
from individual families to help with this
project - so thank you so much. 

Football Sticker Club

Read Bookshop

Welcome back, everyone! I hope you have had a restful
Easter and not indulged too much on Easter eggs! We’re
now entering the final term of this academic year and
hopefully it will be full of opportunity and some sunshine
too!
Along with this newsletter, you’ll find the curriculum
overviews for each year group so that you can keep up to
date with your child’s learning this half term.

Enjoy the rest of the news.
Mrs Barker 

Welcome to the Summer Term!
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Little Wandle Books

Monday 6th May - Bank Holiday

Monday (school closed)

Wednesday 8th May - Open House

Event
Tuesday 21st May - Tempest class

photos
Thursday 23rd May - Summer Disco

Year 1 and 2

Friday 24th May - Last day of half

term

Dates for
your diary

We are so egg-cited that we have
hatching eggs back in Nursery as
part of their animals topics. We
have a live web-cam via our
facebook pages so you can keep a
close eye on their progress!  

The Chicks Are Back!



The Lost Property box is overflowing again - full
of amazing pieces of uniform and coats with 
NO NAMES! If you’ve lost an item -  please come 
and have a look through. We’ll be sending the rest
to charity by the end of the week.

Internet Matters supports parents and
professionals with comprehensive resources
and expert guidance to help them navigate
the ever-changing world of child internet
safety. You can visit the site at:
www.internetmatters.org
There are some great guides about how to
be clear about what your child can and
can’t do online – and some super resources
to share with your children. Why not check
it out?

Staying Safe Online

We are so lucky to have a new addition to our governing
body - Nigel McDonald. Nigel lived in Netherton for
approximately 20 years whilst working for Eddisons,
Chartered Surveyors, as a Valuer and Auctioneer. Having
worked for Eddisons nearly 40 years he retired, then helped a
friend set up a business which looks after large vacant
properties providing insurance compliance and security
services. Nigel is a Trustee of a Christian Charity based in
Leeds and Pontefract which provides assisted housing for
approximately 500 homeless people. He is married to Linda
and has two daughters. He now has five grandchildren. 
Thank you for becoming a governor, Nigel!

Meet Our New Governor - Nigel McDonald

Lost Property 

For more news, check out our website and social media.

Keep in touch
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